## SUMMER CAMP

## FOUNDER/EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR: DEBORAH KIRNON bbucsummercamp@gmail.com

November 19 2014

Mr. Thomas O'Hara Brentwood Travel Baseball 7 Alden Road Brentwood New York 11717

Dear Mr. O'Hara,

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your generous donation to BUILDING BRIDGES UNITING COMMUNITIES Summer Camp. We can not thank you enough for thinking of the children and their needs in this positive activity.

Your presence at the closing ceremony, was appreciated and hope that next year you will continue to join us in making these children lives a little brighter Because of this donation we were able to give the children a closing ceremony and backpacks filled with school supplies for all to send them off to start a productive school year.

We thank you for your support, dedication and service in our community endeavors. As you know we need to build for tomorrow and the future of our children. Please feel free to include us with any of your upcoming events as well.

Sincerely yours.

Deborah Kirnon

Founder/Executive Director

Deborah Kirnon